
Agenda Item VI.B, Update on Superintendent’s evaluation for 2018-2019 School Year: status 

of achieving Superintendent’s priorities 

General Business Meeting 

March 7, 2019 

Pursuant to the Board of Education’s (“Board”) superintendent evaluation process,1 the Board monitors 

the progress of the Superintendent Priorities on a quarterly basis. The Superintendent Priorities are the 

annual goals that the Superintendent focuses on in any given year. In accordance with the evaluation 

process, the Superintendent presents her third quarter progress at the Board’s first March general 

business meeting. 

 

Superintendent Christina M. Kishimoto’s third quarter report on the status of achieving her 

Superintendent Priorities is attached as Exhibit A.  

                                                           
1 More information about the superintendent evaluation can be found here: 
http://boe.hawaii.gov/About/Pages/Superintendent-Evaluation-(2018-2019).aspx.  
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Exhibit A 

Superintendent Christina M. Kishimoto’s third quarter report on the status of achieving the 

Superintendent Priorities for School Year 2018-2019 
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